
Congratulations to 
the Roselle Village Board 
and Staff:

Mayor David Pileski
Trustee Bruce Berkshire
Trustee Wayne D. Domke
Trustee Cheryl Lenisa
Trustee Tom Della Penna
Trustee Tom Piorkowski
Trustee Lee Trejo
Village Clerk Patty Burns
Economic Development Analyst 

Matthew Galloway
Fire Chief Mark Bozik
Fire Marshal Scott McBride
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Roselle Grant 
Program Offers 
Opportunities 
to Boost Fire 
Protection

The Village of Roselle has announced that local 

business owners are eligible to apply for a new grant 

program funded through American Rescue Plan 

Act (ARPA) funds. The grant program assists Roselle 

businesses recovering from COVID-19 pandemic 

impacts. Funding can be used toward code 

compliance and fi re protection/suppression systems 

among other improvements. Businesses can receive a 

maximum of $10,000 with a 50/50 cost share. 

Roselle Mayor David Pileski and Fire Chief Mark 

Bozik note the program will help keep Roselle 

business owners, employees, residents, visitors and 

fi rst responders safer. This grant program will assist 

the village’s economic growth and development 

after a trying time during the pandemic. It provides 

businesses with funding to tackle projects they have 

identifi ed as critical for long-term success and safety. 

It also helps the village prevent tax revenue loss 

caused when a business is closed due to fi re. 

For more information, visit Roselle’s website at 

www.roselle.il.us/CivicAlerts.aspx?AID=1292.
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